
 

 

  

Village Voice 

Life@OlympicVillageSP.com   www.olympicvillagesp.com   608-662-8842 

Olympic Village at Sun Prairie 

September, 2022 

UPCOMING  

EVENTS 
• September 15th – 

Mystery Picnic 

 

• September 20th – 

Salad Luncheon 

 

• October 18th – 

Quarterly Meeting 

and Potluck  

 

• November 15th – 

Susan Franklin 

Entertainment  

 
• December 7th – The 

Studio Orchestra and 

Dimensions in Sound 

 

Welcome to September! 
Tom Huss 

Thank you everyone for attending the summer 
BBQ. It was nice to see everyone smiling and 
enjoying each other’s company. Don’t forget to 
RE-SIGN up for the Mystery Picnic! If you had 
signed up before the tour was cancelled due to 
Covid-19 and wanted your payment held for the 
next date of September 15th, please sign up 
AGAIN on the Club House bulletin board. We 
need this information in order to make sure we 
have enough drivers. We think this trip will be 
enjoyable for everyone so please join us. 
 
We ask residents to please sign up by the sign up 
date for events. The sign up date is necessary in 
order for us to order the proper amount of food 
and how to set up the tables. All of this takes 
time so we have decided that if you do not sign up 
by the due date, we cannot add names after the 
due date for signing up. 
 
Monday Euchre is looking for substitutes. Hank 
Ruff said that Monday night euchre is a different 
type of euchre than is played on Thursday nights. 
For Monday’s euchre you play with a table of six. 
Five players are not enough and seven players are 
too many for another table. (Continued on page 2).  
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Hank would love to have another 
table of six but cannot find six new 
players. Until there is six new 
players for another table, Hank 
welcomes substitutes for the 
Monday euchre. Substitutes seemed 
to be needed at about twice a month 
due to players being absent due to 
many reasons.  
 
October 18th is our potluck followed 
by our quarterly meeting! We open 
the doors at 4:00pm for social hour 
and dinner will be at 5:00pm. At the 
quarterly meeting we will be voting 
on new board members. Vicky 
Peterson will be retiring from being 
treasurer so we are looking for 
volunteers to replace her. Please 
consider volunteering for this duty 
as we need individuals that can 
keep this community going. Vicky 
has done a great job and I want to 
personally thank her for all she has 
done for this community. 
 
We are planning future events that 
will include a November 15th event 
of a relaxing evening with Susan 
Franklin. Susan has entertained us 
before and was enjoyed by all. 
Check the bulletin board for sign 
up. 
 

A December concert is in the 
planning for December 7th. We will 
be serenaded by The Studio 
Orchestra playing classical and 
seasonal music followed by an 
intermission and then Dimensions 
in Sound will play a lighter holiday 
themed music. More information to 
follow. 

 

 
Volunteers are the reason we can 
have these special events! Please 
sign up on the Club House board as 
there is a new volunteer list if you 
are willing to volunteer for our 
different social events. This is a 
general volunteer list which does not 
mean you are signing up for every 
event. It is a call list for our 
committee to contact people for each 
event. We cannot put on these 
events without your help. 
 
Don’t forget to sign up to host coffee 
hour. The sign-up sheet is on the 
Club House bulletin board. The 
coffee hour is the third Thursday of 
each month. If no one signs up for 
any month, there will be no coffee 
hour that month. Information for 
hosting is on the bulletin board – it 
is very easy! 
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Updates  

Dianne Schultz 

We are in the process of ordering an 
outdoor bulletin board to be placed 
outside the Club House! There is an 
anonymous donor that will pay for 
the cost of the bulletin board. We 
cannot thank this individual enough 
for this meaningful donation. The 
Board of Directors has approved this 
donation. 
 
Just another reminder to please 
slow down in our community. We 
want to keep all of our residents 
safe. 
 
IT’S BACK!!! Salad Luncheon – Put 
this date on your calendar – 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20th. This 
luncheon is for women and men. 
There will be a meat casserole in  

 
 

 
 
case you don’t enjoy salads. We will 
share the “salad appetizers”, “salad 
main dishes” and “salad desserts.” 
Use your imagination to make sure 
it is a salad for one of the divisions. 
There will be a sign-up sheet in the 
hallway on the Club House bulletin 
board. Luncheon will be on 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20th. We 
plan to eat at 11:45am. Come join 
us and visit with your neighbors! 
 
THANK YOU!! A big thank you to 
those who came to my 80th birthday 
(can you believe that number?) party 
and sent cards. It was all 
appreciated. It was great to visit 
with one another as we did before 
Covid-19. 
 
Blessings to all. OV is a good place 
to live!  

 

 

A Thank You  
Karen and Mike Mullins 
 
Thank you to everyone sending cards and expressing their condolences at 
the passing of my brother. We appreciate your thoughtfulness. He was a 
very special man and we miss him. 

Foot Care Clinic 
The clinic is Thursday, September 1st.  The following clinic is Thursday, 
November 3rd. 

Call Jane Miller to sign up or ask questions.   608-318-0856 

 


